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August 3, 2023 

Time: 1:45 p.m. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Puakō Beach Drive - Water Main Break REPAIRED 

AFFECTED AREA: PUAKŌ BEACH DRIVE, SOUTH KOHALA, HAWAI‘I 

This is a Department of Water Supply (DWS), County of Hawai‘i, update for Thursday, 
August 3, 2023.
 

Repairs have been completed to the water main break on Puakō Beach Drive, restoring 

water service to affected customers.
 

For information, please call (808) 887-3030 or (808) 961-8060 during normal business 
hours, (808) 961-8790 for after-hour emergencies, or email: dws@hawaiidws.org. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

This is your Hawaiʻi County Department of Water Supply. 

# # # 

…Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne… 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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